

EUROPEAN COMMISSION

DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR COMMUNICATIONS NETWORKS, CONTENT AND TECHNOLOGY \footnote{A}

Digital Society, Trust and Cybersecurity

Cybersecurity Technology and Capacity Building

Brussels CNECT.H.1

NOTE FOR THE ATTENTION OF

Subject:	Reply to	Huawei's	letter (of 11	September	2020

Dear ,

We thank you for your letter of 11 September 2020 addressed to Executive Vice President Vestager in which you express your concerns on the Romanian and Polish draft security laws, and we take good note of your remarks. Executive Vice President Vestager asked me to reply on her behalf.

You had the opportunity to discuss these issues with the Cabinet of Executive Vice President Vestager on 29 September 2020. Relevant officials in DG CNECT had recently several meetings with your company and its representatives to also address these topics. In addition, Director General Roberto Viola will have a call with the Chief Executive Officer of Huawei on 23 October 2020.

We are closely following legislative developments within Member States. When it comes to the cybersecurity of 5G networks, national measures related to the EU Toolbox on cybersecurity are being discussed in the context of the NIS Cooperation Group that brings together national authorities responsible for cybersecurity and the Commission.

Yours sincerely,

c.c.: JORGENSEN Kim (VDL-CA-03), Archives (VDL-CA-03), Assistants (CNECT), JORNA Kerstin (GROW)

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË -